
And it all began… a LONG time ago 



Web Master…   Kris Kristensen 



Board meetings… 

Thank you Board Members 

IPP Kris Kristensen 
PE Peter Holmes 
Treasurer Mark Ullrich 
Secretary Alan Flory 
Directors 
  Lori Ross 
  Laure Ruiz 
  Todd Tommeraason 
  Shawn Seyk 
   George Burger 
   Christy Hayes 



Club Financials… 
on the website 



Locatelli 
Family 

Donation 



Robotics Team to World Finals… 



Hosted the Three Club Christmas Party 

And Woodland Rotarians shut the party down at O’Late thirty. 
(Probably why we paid more) 



Always a 
special 

thanks to 
Veronica 



Don McNary’s 94th Birthday Party 



Social at Father Paddy’s 

THANK YOU Johnathan Leckey 



FFA Auction… 

Thanks to: 
  Chuck Moore 
  Don Huff III 
  Dick Hoppin 
  Tom Schwarzgruber 
  Roger Dorris 
  Peter Holmes 



Rotary Singers 

Thank you 
Marc Faye 
Steve Venables 
Roger Dorris 
Roy Holmes 
Clancy Dupong 
Dan Stroski 
Jim McGibbon 



Senior BBQ 



Co-hosted Youth Exchange 

Hailey Shapiro (r), 
from Davis, went 
to Switzerland for 
the year. 
 
I realized that the 
small things are 
the “point” of 
exchange and 
they are what 
have made this 
experience so 
special. 



Woodland Kids Read  

Thank you  
Lori Ross 
Barbara Sonin 
Kris Kristensen  
Roy Holmes 
Pauly van Muyden 

And PHS Interactors 



Generated $15k towards Polio Plus 



Club supported TESTE visit to Zimbabwe 

A 
program 
to enable 
young 
women 
to stay in 
school. 



Speaker’s gifts:  
             Books to Beamer School Library 



Supported Cervical Cancer Prevention 
Program in Kenya 

378 women examined  



Supported Tanzania Dental Clinic 



Supporting Bridges to Prosperity 
in Bolivia 



Mystery Golf(ers) 

Thank you Chuck… 



2017 Auction Dinner 
$20,000 to Food Bank 

Thank you 
Peter Holmes 
And… everyone 



Dedication of  
Greengate School-Ruby Falls & 

Cache Creek High-Counseling Facility 

From the 2016 Auction Dinner  



Chartered a new WHS Interact club 

Thank you  
Christy Hayes 



Scholarships to Graduating Seniors 
 

Thank you  
Shawn Seyk 

Pioneer High 
Woodland High 



 
Camp Venture  
   Yunish Baniya 
    Lakota Bronson 

Camp Royal Brandon Cruz 



Membership changes 

Welcomed  
Jennifer Ward 
Barbara Sonin 
Mary Martin 
 
(And Helen Zuniga in July…) 

Lost 
Don Smith 
Dave Flory 
Becky Martin 
Linda Konietzko 



  Very special thanks to: 
          Program Committee 

             Sgt at Arms committee 
             Recognition Committee 
             Splinter Committee 
             Foundation Committee 
             The “back table” 
             Membership 
             Meals on Wheels 
             Historian 
             New Member Orientation 
              

 



Let us go forth… and ‘do Rotary’ 

Thank you for your  
      continued club support 


